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Welcome to another edition of GIDIP Disa-Bulletin. 

HEALTH SPENDING ACCOUNT (HSA) 
 
The Board of Trustees for the Health and Welfare Trust Fund 
reminds you that the Health Spending Account Program will 
end on July 31, 2024.  Health Spending Account claims must 
be received at the Plan Administrator’s office no later than 5:00 
pm EST July 31, 2024. 
 
Due to the large volume of claims usually submitted at the end 
of the program year, we encourage you to submit your 
complete claim information by June 1, 2024. Claims received 
after that date are usually delayed 90 days for processing.  
 

 
The Unifor Local 2002 GIDIP webpage is in the process of 
being revamped. Please keep your eyes open for the new 
webpage launching this Fall 2024.  
 
GIDIP CLAIMS EXPERIENCE SURVEY 
 
Effective June 1, 2024, when your GIDIP STD claim closes, you 
will receive a GIDIP Claims Experience Survey from the Plan 
Administrator. We encourage you to respond to the survey to 
help the GIDIP plan better meet your expectations.   
 
SUBMITTING MEDICAL INFORMATION 
 
GIDIP is a medically supported income replacement benefit, 
requiring medical information to support your claim. 
 
Please submit your medical information to the Plan 
Administrator, Canadian Benefits Consulting Group.  For 
confidentiality purposes, your medical information should not 
be forwarded to the Trustees or any other Union members.  
This will also help ensure that your information is received as 
quickly as possible.  
 
The receipt of medical information in support of your claim, is 
not approval of your claim.  To expedite your claim, we 
recommend that you ensure that your treatment providers 
confirm clear and concise information on their Attending 
Physician Statement (APS). 
 
BENEFITS FRAUD 
 
If you suspect benefit fraud, please fill out form in the link 
provided with the Insurer: manulife.ca/shareandprotect. 
 
 
 
 
 

GIDIP RELATED QUESTIONS 
 
If you have questions related to GIDIP, please contact the 
Plan Administrator or your Regional Trustee. The appropriate 
contact information can be found below.  
 

In Solidarity, 
YOUR GIDIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
Terry Carlucci – Central Regional GIDIP Trustee 
Terry@unifor2002.org 
Toronto Airport – YYZ; 
Toronto Call Centre – YYZRR; 
Customer Journey Mgr. – CJM; 
Ottawa Airport – YOW 
Flight Ops/ Crew Schedulers - YYZ 
 
Sophia Michailidis – Eastern Regional GIDIP Trustee 
Sophia@unifor2002.org 
Montreal – Trudeau Airport – YUL; 
Montreal Call Centre – YULRR; 
Montreal Aeroplan – YUL AE; 
In Flight Crew Schedulers – YUL/YYZ 
Quebec City Airport – AC YQB 
 
Martin Melanson – Atlantic Regional GIDIP Trustee 
Martin@unifor2002.org 
St. John’s NF Airport – YYT; 
Halifax Airport – YHZ; 
Saint John Call Centre – YSJCC 
 
Astrid Metzler – Western Regional GIDIP Trustee 
Astrid@unifor2002.org 
Calgary Airport – YYC; 
Edmonton Airport – YEG; 
Calgary Customer Relations – YYC CR 
Winnipeg Airport – YWG 
 
Ross McConkey – Pacific Regional GIDIP Trustee 
Ross@unifor2002.org 
Vancouver Airport – YVR; 
Vancouver Aeroplan – YVR AE; 
CLS Catering 
 
 
Plan Administrator: Canadian Benefits Consulting Group  
Telephone: 416-488-7755; Toll Free: 1-800-268-0285 
Fax: 416-488-7774     
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